Year I/2 Blog Week ending 27.1.23

After leaving Where the Wild Things Are behind, we have now begun work on retelling the story of Whatever Next. We started our week by hearing the story for the very first time, and then acted it out in sequence. We had some very determined-looking Baby Bears and some friendly-looking owls, who you would probably like to have a picnic with!

As you may have read in our newsletter, we are learning about measuring throughout this half-term. First, we found the various lengths and heights of different things, and then we measured the mass of objects, making use of scales, dinosaurs and weights.



In Geography, we are studying the United Kingdom as a whole, as well as the capitals of the 4 countries that join to make the UK. We had a go at piecing together the countries as part of a big jigsaw puzzle and then we created some fantastic flags using our painting and drawing skills.